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Happy Summer! 
 
Hello Andover Glen!  The board 
hopes you are keeping cool 
amidst this very HOT Summer.  
Everyone’s lawns are looking 
fantastic considering the pressure 
the heat is putting on them.    
 

Community Safety 
 
The safety and security of our 
neighborhood is a top priority not 
only to the board but you all.  
There have been various 
instances of safety threats and 
thefts that have hit too close to 
home lately 
 
On Tuesday, July 12th as many of 
you know, we had an opportunity 
to join the Woodgate community 
on a zoom meeting with our new 
Par Officer sharing best practices 
for community safety 
 
New PAR Officer Contact: Stacey 
Sparks - ssparks@auroragov.org 
303-627-3175. 

 
We will continue to look for 
opportunities to join Woodgate 
and our Aurora Police/Par 
Officers to keep our community 
safe and informed.  
 
We will be adding safety tips 
handouts from that meeting to 
our webpage and you will also 
find it attached to this letter! 
 
We have seen an uptick in stolen 
cars and people residing in those 
vehicles. If you see this, please 
report it to the Aurora police 
immediately! 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
National Night Out at Shalom 
Park Pavilion  
(14800 E. Belleview Dr.) 
 
Date: Monday, August 2nd 5:30-
7pm 
 
The What: National Night Out 
enhances the relationship 
between neighbors and law  

 

• Community Safety 

• Upcoming Events 

• Annual Homeowners Meeting 

• Neighborhood Notes 

• Board Members Information 
 
enforcement while bringing back 
a true sense of community. 
 
The Who: All neighbors are 
invited and entertainment will be 
provided!  See the attached 
image for more detail! 
 
August Summer Picnic 
 
The Summer Picnic is around the 
corner.  This will be hosted at 
the Andover Glen Park starting at 
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11:30am on Saturday, August 
20th. 
 
The board will provide Hot Dogs, 
Hamburgers, and bottled water!  
We will be sending out an email 
with more details to the 
homeowners including asks of 
what homeowners can contribute 
also on that date! 
 
Additionally, there will be a 
bouncy house for the younger 
gen! 
 
We look forward to our first “in-
person” event since 2020! 
 
 

 

Annual Homeowners Meeting 

This will be hosted on Monday, 
September 19th at 7pm, in-
person at the V-Esprit Active 
Adult community.  

We will be looking to fill a few 
open seats on our board in 
tandem with this meeting. Please 
consider joining our group that 
loves serving this community so 
much! 

Homeowners will receive a letter 
in the mail with all of the details, 
including a ballot for selecting 
new board members no later than 
August 19th, 2022. 

 

Neighborhood Notes 

 

Trash Talk! 

Dumpster Day was a huge 
success, so much that we had the 
dumpster filled almost 
immediately.  We ask in order for 
us to continue this service to be 
respectful of what is put in the 
dumpster, the method in which 
you fill it, and most particularly 
that it isn’t overflowing or items 
left outside of it. We are hoping 

for this service to return in the 
Fall so appreciate your 
cooperation! 

 

A reminder that all trash cans 
and recycling bins need to be 
screened and out of sight from 
street view.  This is in our 
community covenants and the 
board asks for your cooperation 
in following those. 

 

Community Observations & 
Concerns 

The board wanted to make sure 
that everyone has the proper 
knowledge on how to share a 
concern of a covenant violation.  
If you have one, and you would 
like to submit it to the board to 
take action to investigate, there 
is a formal process in which to 
follow.  Please visit our official 
website and file a “Referral of 
Noncompliance” form to a 
member of the board.  
Homeowners can reference our 
governing documents (covenants, 
by-laws, policies and procedures) 
on the website, under the 
“Resources” section. 

 

 

Thank you and we look forward 
to seeing many of you at our 
upcoming summer picnic next 
Month! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Andrea Levine & Joely Neptune- Co 
– Presidents 
 
Lynn Walton - Vice President & 
Grounds 
 
Kathy Johnson – Treasurer 
 
Anne Stellmon – Secretary 
 
Dave Estes - Architectural 
Committee  
 
Kelly Helling - Welcoming Committee 
+ Newsletter 
 
Joely Neptune - Neighborhood 
Watch 
 
Duane Bredel - Website & 
Communications  

 


